
	
4/24/2014	

	
	
Dr.	Khosrow	Tabaddor	 	 	 	 	 	
8221	N.	Fresno	Street	
Fresno,	CA			93720	
	
	
Dr.	Tabaddor,	
	
This	letter	is	my	first	follow-up	to	your	supplemental	report	dated	April	17,	2014.			
I	have	had	the	opportunity	to	read	it	over	very	carefully.		In	looking	at	your	
numbered	responses	on	page	11	of	your	supplemental	report,	I	am	struck	by	the	
apparent	intellectual	incongruity	of	your	response	in	#4.			
	
How	can	you	possibly	both	say	that	all	the	medical	treatment	were	“appropriate	and	
according	to	the	good	standards	of	medical	practice”	when	you	two	pages	earlier		
[on	page	9],	state	that	Dr.	Eck’s	handwritten	notes	are	“illegible.”		At	the	very	least,	
please	clarify	that	you	actually	cannot	include	Dr.	Eck	within	the	group	of	treating	
physicians	who	provided	appropriate	treatment	for	the	reason	that	you	cannot	
make	out	from	his	notes	just	what	he	did.		You	would	have	to	exclude	Dr.	Eck’s	
appropriateness	as	you	wouldn’t	have	a	basis	upon	which	to	judge	his	treatment.			
	
I	look	forward	to	your	response	on	this	specific	point.		Thank	you	for	your	
promptest	attention	to	this	further	request.			
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
Tiffany	Anderson	
2	N.	Avena	Avenue	
Lodi,	CA			95240	
	
	
	
cc:		Kyle	Hansen,	Stockwell	Harris	
	


